
~Serving Indigenous People in the City of Kenora for 45 Years~ 

The NFC Staff and Board cordially invite you to our Open House.  

Come and meet the staff and see what services we have to offer. 

Tuesday May 31, 2022 
Time: 2:00pm-4:00pm & 5:30pm-8:00pm 

326 2nd St. South (Entrance next to the Movie Theatre) 

NO TRANSPORTATION PROVIDED 

*Interactive Program Displays * Draws *    

*Soup/Bannock/Cake/Light Refreshments* 

For more information please call the NFC at 468-5440 


